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NOTICE OF MILLING WORK ON BRIEF ST, W. 

JEFFERSON, & NOFSINGER RD ON MAY 27-28 

Next Tuesday, May 27 and Wednesday, May 28 Smith Cold Milling will be          

in town to do some contracted milling work ahead of in-house overlay work in 

June. We ask that residents do not park on these streets for these two days to    

allow for the work to run smoothly.  The three roads we will be working on are     

as follows: 

• Brief St.  

• The stub of W Jefferson off of Elgin Ave. 

• The old portion of Nofsinger Rd. from Cruger Rd. to the new Cul-de-Sac 
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